
 

 
29th September 2023 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Roman Road building day Week commencing 16th October 
 
On this day, Y4 will be learning about the legacy of the Romans, particularly looking at 
the impact of their roads. As part of the learning we construct a road from food.  
 
We usually use: 
Custard cream biscuits 
Plain rich tea types of biscuits 
Maltesers 
Smarties 
Ready-made custard 
 
Please note 
Children will not have the opportunity to eat these foods. 
Pupils work in groups and share the tasks. 
Anyone with allergies can still be involved without touching food if that is safest for 
them. 
 
Please contact your child’s teacher if your child has any relevant allergies and you 
require more information or wish to discuss their level of involvement. We can make 
some adjustments within each classroom to enable everyone to have a positive 
experience. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Y4 team 


